
 
DATE: April 26, 2000 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 97-76 by The Prado, LLC , for a Bob Evans 

restaurant. 
 
 
Attached is a specific plan, with elevations for a Bob Evans on a portion of the above site.  The Planning 
Director originally denied an administrative approval due to the roof not being pitched as required by the 
conditional plan.  The Zoning Committee of the Planning Commission approved this plan, through an appeal, 
at its April 25th meeting.  Please use this plan when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates 
of occupancy.  
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